
From: "david abel" <xxxx@yyy.zzz> 

Date: Wed, 2/23/2011 6:37:42 PM 

To: "planning" 

Subject: Antenna Special Use Permit 

 

Members of the Planning Commission. 

 

We would like to strongly object to the proposed Antenna Special Use Permit that is being requested in the 

front of the Highlands. 

 

This would take away from our rural atmosphere as well as depreciation of property values. We built our 

home up here in 1980 and feel this project would take from us the reason we moved here, that would be the 

Mountain Life. 

 

Dave Abel 

Zoann Abel 

21845 Adobe rd . 

 

 


